
Wingham Primary School  

W/b 15th July 2024  

BRAVO!!!!!  

The Year 6 performances 

of Shrek this week have 

been truly amazing!      

Performances full of    

singing, dancing and fantastically delivered lines 

that made us all laugh! A HUGE well done to 

you all and to Miss Burke, Mr Perry and Miss 

Jordan. Very proud Wingham school moment 

last night! 

Wingham Village Hall car park  

We have been informed by the Village hall “as from September we will be making 

changes to the layout of the village hall’s private carpark to ease congestion for hall 

users”. 

Therefore from September you will no longer be able to use the carpark and will need 

to park elsewhere. The school gates will be open from 3.25pm and for any events.  

While we know the vast majority of our families have been considerate to the local communities        

requests, the changes that have been made have not been enough for the carpark to remain in use by 

the Wingham school community. In the meantime please do not park in the carpark before 2.50pm or 

smoke within its vicinity—it is private property. 

School Gates  

Our gates can be temperamental but please do not push 

these as they are on a motor.  Damage costs the school 

a considerable amount of money. 

Clubs: finish this week. No clubs next week.  

Monday 15th July: 2.30 – 4.30 – PTFA KS1 Party (NO Parents) 

Monday 15th July—Year 6 Last top up swimming lesson 

Thursday 18th July: 2pm – Year 6 Leavers assembly on the school field – parents welcome 

Thursday 18th July: 6.00pm – 8.00pm KS2 and Year 6 Leavers disco 

Friday 19th July: Sports Day 

• Reception and KS1 – 9am to 11.45am 

• Family picnic on the field from 11.45am to 1pm 

• KS2—1pm to 3.20pm   

Tuesday 23rd July: End of year finish at 2.15pm 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

School Attendance  

Wingham  National Target  

Last week 94.6% 

This week  94.6% 

95% 


